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On Tuesday, as part of our project launch, we spent the day as Celts: forming tribes, 

designing our own Celtic symbols and creating shields. Whilst electing our tribe 

leaders and choosing tribe names, we found out about how the Celts lived and what 

Britain was like before the Roman invasion. 

Following on from our launch day, in English on Wednesday we began to learn 

about Julius Caesar’s failed attempts to invade Britain in 55 and 54BC and Emperor 

Claudius’ successful invasion in 43AD. We will be linking our learning in History and 

English to write newspaper reports about the Roman invasion of Britain. 

In Maths next week we will learning about decimals and percentages before moving 

on to Roman numerals. 
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